
 

Trauma-Informed Educators* 

Needed for Research Study! 
*For the purposes of this study, educators can include anyone working with students in a school setting to 

improve academic, emotional, behavioral, and/or social skills. This could include Principals, Counselors, 

Teachers, Social Workers, Behavior Coaches, Paraprofessionals, Instructional Assistants, etc. 

 

 

Understanding How Educators 
Think About Trauma in Relation to 
Their Work with Students 
 

Participants who agree to take part in this study will 
complete an anonymous online survey that should 
take approximately 20 minutes to complete.  

The survey will help researchers to better 
understand the ways that educators think about 
and learn about trauma as it relates to their work 
with students.   

This study is being completed by Joseph Feldman, 
LCSW under the supervision of Dr. James 
Scheurich from the School of Education at Indiana 
University-Purdue University Indianapolis (IUPUI).  

This study has received approval from the IUPUI 
Institutional Review Board (#2011888864). 

Are you Eligible? 
  

To be included in the study, you must: 

 Be at least 18 years of age 

 Work in a US school that serves 
students in grades PreK-12 

 Identify your work with students as 
trauma-informed, trauma-sensitive, or 
trauma-responsive (or use another 
similar term to describe your work) 
 

If you’re unsure if you meet the 
requirements or have other 

questions, please reach out to: 
 
Joseph Feldman, LCSW 
Doctoral Candidate  
Urban Education Studies, IUPUI  
Joefeld@iu.edu 

 

 

 

 

Scan QR Code or Click Link                    

to Access Online Survey 

Link to Survey 
 

 

  

 

  

https://iu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_89bbsZOxzaNlCJf

